Riverside

RV Village
Update

News from the AGM

Board of Directors
Thank you to Gary Coombe and Ford Mallett, who resigned their positions on the
Board. These two gentlemen contributed greatly to the functioning of our park
and we appreciate their time, expertise and dedication. Two members of the
previous Board were re-elected to join three members whose terms were not
completed and as well we welcome two new members to the team.
Your new Board of Directors is:
Rob Berlando - President
Tanya Boudreault - Vice President
Valerie Summers - Treasurer
Linda Mugleston - Secretary
Bev McAllister - Park Operations
Vince Kosteskey - Park Operations
Pete Threlfall - Park Operations
The first meeting of the new board will occur in the next few weeks and a more
comprehensive newsletter will be sent out after that event. Stay posted.

Internet Pilot Project

As was communicated at the AGM our internet pilot project is now closed. The
Board agreed last year with Owners that no further spending on this

project would occur. That is what the Board has complied with. Moving forward if
you try the internet and you are able to get a connection then go ahead and use
it. If you are unable to get a connection please do not contact Gary Coombe or
the Board as we will no longer be able to offer support in making the WiFi work.
Emails to riverrv regarding the internet will not be responded to. Owners are free
to contact independent WiFi suppliers on a individual basis. A connection to the
park WiFi can still be accessed at the front laundry and washroom facility just as
it was in the past. The password will be what is currently in use.

AGM Minutes

Unapproved minutes of the complete 2017 Annual General Meeting will be
posted on riversidervvillage.com as soon as they are available so

that Owners can review meeting information.




